
NCPHC , Minutes May 15, 2018  
Present: Jeri, Teri, Kristi, Gwen, Renee, Meredith, Brandi, Robin 

The meeting was called to order at 8:07 
 
Minutes: 
 
All members had received the minutes from the last meeting in April. A motion was made by Meredith to 
approve the minutes. Teri seconded the motion. All members present were in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
No Treasurer’s Report 
 
Correspondence: 
 
The club received a correspondence from Cindy Picha inquiring about holding a tack sale during the show. The 
members present felt that the time frame was to tight to allow us to investigate this further for this year’s 
show. 
 
Old Business: 
 
2018 Show 
 
President Biggs advised the members that almost everything is done for the show. 
 
The final proof for the ad in the West Coast Horseman has been approved. It will be highlighting the ranch 
classes. 
 
Brandi gave an update on the hotel information.  The hotel rooms are all booked.  Payment arrangements will 
need to be made.  Brandi will check into this and get back to President Biggs. 
 
President Biggs posted on Facebook that the club needed scribes for Friday and Saturday’s trail and ranch trail 
classes.  Robin, Meredith, and possibly Yolanda will be able to volunteer for this position for the ranch classes.  
President Biggs may have a couple of people for the trail classes. 
 
Kristi is working on the awards.  She will be in contact with Steve from SJPHC. 
 
Insurance for the show is still being reviewed at this time. 
 
A motion was made by Brandi to adjourn the meeting. Meredith seconded the motion.  All members present 
were in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 

Renee Rice, Secretary 


